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August 1, 2022 
 
To the Members of the Planning Commission:  

I am writing to you today on behalf of the Shelby Park Neighborhood Association (SPNA) in 
support of the proposed variance to 1039 S. Hancock Street in Shelby Park. We understand that 
River City Housing has filed for a variance to add a porch/landing on this lot and we are in 
support of these plans. This plan is in alignment with our goals as a neighborhood. We 
appreciate River City Housing’s commitment to building affordable housing in Shelby Park and 
look forward to welcoming our new neighbors. SPNA is in support of this proposed variance and 
we encourage you to approve River City Housing’s request. Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

Maria Gurren  
President, Shelby Park Neighborhood Association  
 
 


